HB 1252 -- LOW-DOSE MAMMOGRAPHY SCREENINGS
SPONSOR: Plocher

This bill adds digital mammography and breast tomosynthesis to the
definition of low-dose mammography screening and beginning January
1, 2019 requires reimbursement rates to accurately reflect the
resource costs specific to each modality, including any increased
resource cost of breast tomosynthesis.

This bill is the same as HB 1088 (2017).



